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INC* In Reply Refer M '

to LMSC D876718

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attention: Mr. H. E. Book, Chief

Radiological Safety Branch

Subj ect: NRC License Inspection Conducted on May 18, 1982

Reference: License No. 04-01964-07.'

Gentlemen:

Your correspondence dated July 7, 1982 provided guidance and the Commission's
interpretation of the phase "under the supervision of" as stipulated in
License Condition Number 12.

LMSC's Radiation Control Committee's overall approval system for both
the radioactive materials being requested and the persons requesting the
use of the materials, is being revised to reflect the Commission's guidance
on this matter.

All uses of radioactive material and the individuals using the materials

| under the provisions of USNRC License 04-01964-07 vill be specifically
approved by LMSC's Radiation Control Committee.

|

| We trust that the proposed changes.and modifications made in our Radiation
| Control Program are fully responsive to your correspondenc'e dated July 7.
I 1982.
i
l

Sincerely,

!

Vt StuLv,

, George Tomer, Chief
Industrial Safety and Hygiene
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